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Membership info 24w27

Dear member!
Here is a short member's letter about the situation etc.

During the month of September and onwards, we will start inviting you to member meetings outside your businesses. We will come back more around this in from our local representatives after the holidays.
Information from the Volvo Cars white-collar workers club further down in the letter.

We at Ledarna Volvo Cars wish you all a wonderful holiday and time off. So, you get the opportunity to relax before the autumn's new challenges.

If you have questions or want to talk, contact one of the three of us below!
Best regards
	
[bookmark: _Hlk108680758]Peter Storm,			Leonel Diniz			Sten Henricsson
Chairman			Deputy Chairman		Treasurer
[bookmark: _Hlk108680772]0708-20 90 36			0733-332736			0729-774864
[bookmark: _Hlk108680791]peter.storm@volvocars.com	leonel.diniz@volvocars.com	sten.henricsson@volvocars.com


Information from the Insurance Council
Voluntary Group insurance - for employees at Volvo Cars
Through your employment within Volvo Cars, you have the opportunity to benefit from group insurance in Skandia.
Group insurance can protect you and your family financially if the unexpected should happen.
Welcome to hear more from Skandia
Date: 22 August
Time: 08:00-09:00
Sign up here: 
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